

March 31, 2017

Dear Bill, Barry and Phil:

Thank you for your recent letter re. the importance of ensuring that the communities and districts in the North benefit from resource extraction activities, particularly when those activities benefit the province as a whole and when districts in the North have costs of maintenance and development as a result of resource extraction.

Your letter does a good job of explaining the rationale for your request and I agree with the logic.

Among the many issues at stake in this election, I do commit to supporting the allocation of a portion of resource extraction revenues for the purposes you have outlined: transportation and infrastructure development.

Thank you for your work on behalf of the regional districts. Wishing you all the best in the days ahead,

Rod Taylor

Leader, CHP-BC

Box 724

Telkwa, BC

VOJ 2X0

c. 250-877-8426

leade@chp.ca